May 25, 2005

Mr. Richard W. Boyle, Chief
Radioactive Materials Branch

Office of Hazards Material Technology
U.S. Department of Transportation
400 Seventh Street S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20590

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF APPLICATION - ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER
Dear Mr. Boyle:

This refers to your letters dated April 8, 2005, and December 2, 2004, requesting our
recommendation concerning revalidation of the French Certificate of Approval
No. F/379/B(U)F-96 for the Model No. TN 106 package.

This letter acknowledges receipt of the application and informs you that the application appears
to contain the necessary information to begin our technical review. We have established a
schedule for the technical review. The schedule allows for the staff to issue a request for
additional information (RAI) in September 2005. If no RAI is needed, our recommendation may
be issued approximately at that time. In general, no changes or supplements to this application
should be submitted, except in response to an RAI.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at (301) 415-8500.
Sincerely,

IRA/

Shawn Williams, Project Engineer

Licensing Section

Spent Fuel Project Office

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 71-3075
TAC No. L23838



May 25, 2005
Mr. Richard W. Boyle, Chief
Radioactive Materials Branch
Office of Hazards Material Technology
U.S. Department of Transportation
400 Seventh Street S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20590

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF APPLICATION - ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER
Dear Mr. Boyle:

This refers to your letters dated April 8, 2005, and December 2, 2004, requesting our
recommendation concerning revalidation of the French Certificate of Approval
No. F/379/B(U)F-96 for the Model No. TN 106 package.

This letter acknowledges receipt of the application and informs you that the application appears
to contain the necessary information to begin our technical review. We have established a
schedule for the technical review. The schedule allows for the staff to issue a request for
additional information (RAI) in September 2005. If no RAI is needed, our recommendation may
be issued approximately at that time. In general, no changes or supplements to this application
should be submitted, except in response to an RAI.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at (301) 415-8500.

Sincerely,
IRA/

Shawn Williams, Project Engineer

Licensing Section

Spent Fuel Project Office

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 71-3075
TAC No. L23838

Distribution:

SBaggett BTripathi BWilson LCambell GBjorkman REinziger

AHansen RParkhill EKeegan

C:\My Files\Copies\3075 Acknowledgement Letter .wpd ML051450188
OFC SFPO N_| SFPO E | SFPO N | SFPO N | SFPO N
NAME SWilliams MDebose RLewis
DATE 5/23/05 5/24/05 5/25/05

C=COVER E=COVER&ENCLOSURE N =NO COPY
Official Record Copy




